
Since 2022, the Tool Time Sales Tax Holiday has offered tax-free savings for Floridians
on the purchase of power tools, toolboxes, work boots and other items commonly
used by skilled trade workers. 
 
Beginning Sunday, September 1, and running through Saturday, September 7,
Consumers can purchase the following qualifying tools and equipment tax-free:

$25 or less per pair: 
Work gloves 

$30 or less per item: 
High-visibility safety vests 

$50 or less per item: 
Duffle bags 
Fuel cans
Hand tools 
LED flashlights 
Protective coveralls 
Rakes 
Shovels 
Tote bags 

$50 or less per pair (or the equivalent if sold in sets of more than one pair):  
Safety glasses

$75 or less per item: 
Toolboxes 
Hearing protection 

$100 or less per item: 
Electrical voltage and testing equipment 
Hard hats and other head protection 
Shop lights 
Tool belts 
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$125 or less per item: 
Industry code books 
Industry textbooks

$150 or less per item: 
Drain opening tools
Handheld pipe cutters 
Plumbing inspection equipment 
Power tool batteries 

$175 or less per pair: 
Work boots 

$250 or less per item: 
Ladders 

$300 or less per item: 
Power tools
Toolboxes for vehicles

For more information on implementing the sales tax holiday, please see the
Department of Revenue’s Tax Information Publication on the 2024 Tool Time Sales Tax
Holiday or the 2024 Tool Time Sales Tax Holiday FAQs for Businesses.

https://floridarevenue.com/taxes/tips/Documents/TIP_24A01-06.pdf
https://floridarevenue.com/taxes/tips/Documents/TIP_24A01-06.pdf
https://floridarevenue.com/tooltime/Documents/2024/2024%20Tool%20Time%20Sales%20Tax%20Holiday%20-%20External%20FAQs%20-%20Sales%20and%20Use%20Tax%20Dealers.pdf

